
 
 

 
 
 

 
WHEREAS, insurance and risk management protect families and property, help people recover from 
the crises in their lives, and give them peace of mind, security and stability; and 
 
WHEREAS, insurance and risk management professionals have the expertise to proactively manage 
risk and prevent losses; and 
 
WHEREAS, May 18, 2020 through May 22, 2020 has been designated as International Association of 
Insurance Professionals (IAIP) Week celebrated by members representing insurance and risk 
management professions across the United States, Canada, Puerto Rico and other countries; and 
 
WHEREAS, in March 1947, the Honolulu Association of Insurance Professionals (HAIP) was 
established, becoming the local chapter of the IAIP; and 
 
WHEREAS, HAIP serves its members by providing professional education, leadership development and 
networking opportunities to connect people of various career paths and levels of experience; and 
 
WHEREAS, HAIP encourages community involvement and a desire for service by providing 
opportunities for members to work with organizations such as March of Dimes, March for Babies 
Governors’ Ball, and the Hawai‘i Emergency Management Agency’s Disaster Preparedness Fair; 
 
THEREFORE I, DAVID Y. IGE, Governor of the State of Hawai‘i, do hereby proclaim May 18–22, 2020 
as 

 

“INSURANCE PROFESSIONALS WEEK” 
 

in Hawai‘i and ask the people of the Aloha State to join us in recognizing insurance and risk 
management professionals for their continued service to helping citizens protect and care for their 
businesses, personal property, health and loved ones. 
 
Done at the State Capitol in the Executive Chambers, Honolulu, State of Hawai‘i, this fifteenth day of May 
2020. 
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 DAVID Y. IGE 
 Governor, State of Hawai‘i  
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